

April 8, 2013

Authorizing Officer Municipal Clerk's Office City of Etobicoke Civic Centre 399 The West Mall Toronto, Ontario M9C 2Y2 2013 APR 16 P 3: 01

Re: Queen's Plate Liquor Licence Extension - July 7, 2013

Dear Sir/Madam:

Please be advised that we are presently requesting a Temporary Extension Liquor Sales Licence for our current outdoor Walking Ring Area here at Woodbine Race Track.

Similar to our granted extension of June 23rd and 24th of 2012, attached you will find the diagram of the requested area, directly adjacent to our existing licence. This area will be segregated by way of a temporary 42 inch metal fence (shown in red on diagram) attached to our existing licensed area at the east end of the building, running along the perimeter of the Walking Ring area and again attaching itself to our existing licensed area on the west end of the building. The area will include a temporary 40 ft by 60 ft tent (tent supplier to obtain permit), portable washroom facilities, food truck(s) and a Budweiser Caravan Trailer. We expect an approximate attendance in this area of 2,500 people. Each access point will be manned by a Smart Serve Certified door host.

The event will run from 11:00 AM to 8:00 PM for one day only on July 7th, 2013.

As per Liquor Board regulations, this letter serves as our notification to you regarding this upcoming event. Should you have any questions, or require any further information, please fell free to contact me at 416-675-3993, extension 2256.

Sincerely,

Ralph Claussen

Director Food and Beverage Operations

Woodbine entertainment Group

Cc: S. Pinsonneault, B. Ford, G. Essery, W. Orct, K. Murphy, J. Holmes, A. Vassos,

